April 3, 2020
Hello Sunrise Students and Families,

Congratulations on completing our first week of Distance Learning! Thanks for all of your
hard work, patience and understanding!

6th and 7th Graders - Quarter Classes

All 6th graders and many 7th graders will have a new class beginning this Monday, April 6.
Check your 4th Quarter schedule in Skyward to see what that class will be. Your new class
should also appear in Google Classroom.

No School Friday, April 10 - this is a professional work day for staff

Counselors - Informed Consent Statement
This document provides information about confidentiality for students’ meetings with
counselors using Google Meet.

Students Receiving Too Many Notifications?
This document provides information about shutting off notifications from Google Classroom.

Want to Track Your Student’s Progress?
Sign up for Guardian Summaries. You should have received an email invite from your child’s
2nd hour teacher. Click here for more information.

Chromebook Broken?

Students with problems such as a dim screen, broken camera or microphone, or broken hinge
should submit a Bear Tech Ticket. The issue will be assessed by the technology department
and the student will be contacted about the process to fix/replace the Chromebook.

Need Help with Google Classroom, Google Meet, Skyward or other school technology?
Contact parenttechhelp@isd624.org or 651-407-7637. Messages are checked daily. Tech
Dept. hours are from 8 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. most business days.

Looking for additional information or support?
The WBLAS Support Hub has district and community resources including mental health,
food/nutrition, crisis, technology, and more.

Don’t hesitate to call or email if you have any questions or concerns! We are here for you!!!

Christina Pierre, Ed.D.
Principal

Sunrise Park Middle School
christina.pierre@isd624.org
651-653-2743
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